
Retiree Advisory Notes 
February 5, 2024 

1 PM Central time  Via Zoom 
 

1. Thanks to Alisha Hyslop for the Advocacy zoom on January.  Here is the link to the recording: 
https://acte.zoom.us/rec/share/zG5yWRjubN2GeqOTigzjtAoPN09ydp0tEePEaXdOZ_di0o6bKFmxNGthtTheh
nIQ.t0SVdQR-toVZU7BE 

 

2. Retiree Bylaw Definition change 

i. All set to be brought forward to the Bylaws committee before their May 1 

meeting 

 

3. No new business. 

 

4. Lisa reviewed our goals as an advisory with LeAnn and Kelli from our original list of items we 

wanted to discuss.  We have checked the box on all of them now, but will continue to add to our 

list of things we can offer to help with at events as well as hold retiree receptions when we have 

people that will be at events.  That being said, we no longer need to meet monthly, so we will 

schedule a quarterly meeting and then if needed, we can set up another meeting.   

 

5. Our next meeting for the first Monday in May -  May 6th at 1 PM Central.  We will use the same 

zoom and Lisa will send out a reminder prior to that date. 
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